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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

INSURANCE COMMISSIONER, TRINIDAD NAVARRO, hereby gives notice that
PUBLIC HEARINGS will be held on Tuesday, June 7, 2022 at 10:00 a.m., at the offices of the
Delaware Department of Insurance, 1351 West North Street, Suite 101, Dover, Delaware 19904.

The purpose of the Hearings is to address the Delaware Department of Insurance’s (the
“Department”) denial of license applications. The Hearings will be held at the requests of the
applicants, Daniel T. Walker (Docket No. 4712-2022) and Barry John Zimmerman (Docket No.
4713-2022), whose applications for producer licenses were denied. Mr. Walker and Mr.
Zimmerman have both requested the hearings pursuant to 18 Del. C. 8§ 1712(b) to determine the
reasonableness of the Department’s actions.

The Hearings will be conducted in accordance with the Delaware Administrative
Procedures Act, 29 Del. C. Chapter 101. A party has the right to present evidence, be
represented by Delaware counsel, and to appear personally or by other representative. The
Delaware Department of Insurance is obligated to reach its decision based on the evidence
received.



